Neighborhood Meeting —3/10/2022

Citizen Comments Summary

1. Bruce Myler — No objection to the proposal
Staff received emails from the following:
1. Mary Myler — supports creation of 2 new lots

2. Jody & Layne Sybrowsky — supportive of the request
3. Maricela Zavala — supports zone change for allowing 2 new lots
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